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BRILLION – In April 2018, Bril-
lion Chamber of Commerce mem-
bers sat in the house in Green Bay 
near Lambeau Field owned by Bob 
and Pat Endries to discuss how to re-
vamp the chamber in a strategic plan-
ning session.  

“I think what we really took away 
from that is that the chamber over 
the past years had kind of lost its val-
ue to our local businesses. We were 
brainstorming for ways on how we 
could bring value back in baby steps,” 
Chamber President Amy Myers said.

The chamber’s money primarily 
comes from membership and a little 
from events.

“My big thing is polishing our-
selves up to look professional … Let’s 
start polishing up our events, let’s 
polish up our marketing things and 
show people we are professional and 
we mean business,” Myers said.  

The chamber’s website has been 

updated, they’ve increased social 
media presence, and partnered with 
the Manitowoc Chamber on savings 

cards that can be used at area busi-
nesses. All chamber business employ-
ees receive the savings cards, which 

includes hundreds of commuters to 
Brillion each day.

“Just like the Chamber Bucks, 
they are promoting people to stay lo-
cal to shop,” Myers said.

The Chamber Bucks are another 
item that the commerce focused on.

“We’ve revamped the Chamber 
Bucks design … so when you get a 
Chamber Buck you know exactly 
where to go. It has all the businesses 
on it,” Myers said.

Myers says that they want to hear 
from chamber businesses and want 
their ideas.

“Talk to us. Give us ideas because 
a chamber is really only as good as its 
members,” Myers said.

Myers, an employee of Endries In-
ternational, served as vice president 
and now president. Chandra Kluck 
(Verve) is vice president. Karen Novy 
is secretary/treasurer.

Voting members of the board 
are currently Tami Gasch (Brilliont 
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Blooms), Louie Lecker (Brillion Na-
ture Center), Joanne Moehr (State 
Bank of Chilton), Jamie Vander-
meuse (Primary Companies), Beth 
Wenzel (Zander Press) and Brian 
Witt (AriensCo). Non-voting mem-
bers are Lori Gosz (City of Brillion) 
and Dominick Madison (Brillion 
Public Schools).

Total membership is up to 74, up 
from 60, the number it was the night 
of the strategic planning session.

“We do have two seats open right 
now, so if people are interested, they 
can contact Karen,” Myers said.

Myers says that the board now 
has more diversity of thought.

“That was why we wanted some-

one from Zander on there,” Myers 
said, of the recent addition of Wen-
zel to the board. Zander Press, like 
AriensCo and Endries, have a repre-
sentative who is not voted onto the 
board.

“Those companies will always 
have someone sitting on the cham-
ber board,” Myers said.

Myers spent time with other 
chamber of commerces, became 
more involved with marketing in 
her career and also had a back-
ground in event planning.

“Unless we make some big 
changes, there’s going to be no 
chamber,” Myers remembers think-
ing when she first joined the group.

Myers’ event planning has come 
to good use the last two Octobers, 
when the Chamber of Commerce 
conceptualized Brillion’s Best & 
Brightest, a night that focuses on 

highlighting community members.
“Two years in a row now, it’s 

gotten to be pretty successful and a 
great event,” Myers said.

Recently, the Chamber of Com-
merce has been able to be a part of 
meetings regarding the redevelop-
ment of the Brillion Iron Works site.

“That’s kind of inspired me and 
helped us to accomplish what we 
accomplished this year,” Myers said.

Myers says that when a chamber 
of commerce is done well, it helps 
bring people to town.

“We have 2,200 or more employ-
ees here in town that don’t even live 
here. How can we get them to stay 
in Brillion? How can we keep them 
here? What are the things we can do 
to help keep them here?” Myers says.

Myers became one of those who 
stayed in Brillion. She previously 
grew up in Appleton and lived in 

numerous places around the state.
“I absolutely fell in love with 

this town. Just like the Iron Works 
project, I see potential here. With 
these anchor businesses and all the 
creative businesses and all the small 
businesses around here, there’s so 
much room for growth,” Myers said. 
“Lets get something here that brings 
people into town that makes us a 
destination. That’s my goal.”

The chamber can help connect 
businesses to each other, too, she 
says.

“Stay here, stay local. If one of us 
are doing landscape … go to Schroth 
Landscaping. We need to let our 
local community also know that 
they can stay here for all their local 
shopping needs … So, that’s another 
important thing for the chamber to 
do,” Myers said.

In 2019, the chamber hosted 

11 total free events and three paid 
events. The events totaled more than 
800 attendees. The 74 members in 
the chamber represent more than 
5,000 employees.

2020 will include at least three 
sessions of Business After 5, a new 
SMS messaging system that will keep 
chamber members in easier com-
munication and potentially pop-up 
shops that would bring young artists 
or entrepreneurs to town to run a 
shop for a few months.

“We’re looking at the vacant 
properties downtown to see what we 
can do there and if they’ll let us in 
one of those buildings,” Myers said. 
“They are trendy right now and peo-
ple are going to them. It’s all about 
marketing and how you get that in-
formation out there.”




